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RESOLUTION APPROVING THE MEMORANDUM OF
AGREEMENT WITH THE FEDERATION OF FACULTY
AND ACADEMIC PROFESSIONALS

Lisa Bledsoe, Interim Director, Human Resources

Wing-Kit Chung, Vice President, Administrative Services
Dr. Preston Pulliams, District President

The administration has negotiated with the Federation of
Faculty and Academic Professionals (the "Federation") a
Tentative Agreement in which Federation members who
were overpaid for Writing Conference pay to repay
portions of the overpaid amounts through a number of
options. Details of the agreement were discussed with
the Board in executive session on May 17, 2012.

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board adopt the following resolution:

1. The Board approves the tentative agreement with
the Federation, and

2. The Board authorizes the President or his
designee to take all appropriate steps to finalize
such an agreement.



